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Mark Colombo

From: roy <roy@mayhugh.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 2:17 PM
To: Mark Colombo
Cc: Scott Centers
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request new virtual channel
Attachments: Virtual Ch 19 relationships.gif

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal CommunicaƟons Commission. Do not click on links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing aƩempt, 
please use the 'Report Message' feature in MicrosoŌ Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 
 
 
To: Mark Colombo: 
 
From: Roy Mayhugh 
 
        I herewith submit a request to change the virtual channel of KILA-LD Cherry Valley, CA FCC ID# 129642 to Virtual ch 
19. 
 
        AƩached is a map showing the contours and coverage of two other staƟons using virtual ch 19 in the South Western 
Part of the US along with the contour and coverage of KILA-LD. 
 
        The staƟons studied are: 
 
1)      KBBV-CD Bakersfield, CA FCC ID# 69735. This staƟon has a single 
record, its licensed facility. This was the facility considered and shown on the map. 
 
2)      KHDF-CD Las Vegas, NV FCC ID# 66807. This staƟon has two records - 
its licensed facility and a CP to increase power from 7.5 KW ERP to 15 KW ERP using the same site and the same antenna 
and orientaƟon. The licensed facility contour is enƟrely withing the contour of the CP facility. The larger CP facility is the 
facility considered and shown on the map. 
 
3)      KILA-LD Cherry Valley, CA FCC ID# 129642. This staƟon has two 
records - its licensed facility and a CP to change locaƟon, antenna and increase power. The licensed facility contour is 
enƟrely withing the contour of the CP facility. The larger CP facility is the facility considered and shown on the map. 
 
        There were no other staƟons idenƟfied within 500 KM of the proposed KILA-LD transmiƩer that use virtual ch 19. 
 
Respecƞully SubmiƩed, 
 
Roy Mayhugh 
KFLA/KILA 
(760) 608-7783 


